
 

Hello Neighbors!  
 
My name is Ken Marohn. My wife and I have lived in Heron’s Glen for nearly 2 years, 
and we love our incredible community. If elected to be your HGRD Board 
Representative, I am committed to providing transparency of Board operations and 
decisions which affect the community by increasing open communication, positive 
exchange of ideas and resident engagement in the decision-making process.  
 
In May 2022, I took an early retirement after spending the last 17 years of my 
professional life as Director of Finance for Global Operations for Ralph Lauren. I am 
well-equipped to lead the creation, development, and implementation of policies and 
procedures, manage profit and loss statements, and am acutely aware of financial 
implications for projects and the direct impact they have on our lifestyle and 
neighborhood. I have managed charitable projects such as providing Olympic Athletes 
with uniforms, sponsorship for the PGA tour, and worked extensively with the “Pink 
Pony Campaign”: a 20-year philanthropic initiative, which spearheads the fight against 
cancer, raising over $25 million in 2022 alone. Including my position at Ralph Lauren, I 
have spent the past 35 years working in finance for Calvin Klein, Giorgio Armani, Ellie 
Tahari, and Donna Karan.  
 
Personally, my wife and I have raised an amazing daughter, Erika, which I count as my 
greatest life achievement. Whether through involvement with the Girl Scouts of America, 
working at local food banks or simply helping my neighbors however I can, I take 
personal pride in every project I undertake and love being engaged in my community.  
 
Thank you for your support. Together we can continue to make Heron’s Glen the most 
fantastic residential community in Southwest Florida!  


